M POPE FRANCIS
' GLOBAL ACADEMY

January 22, 2024
Dear PFGA Family,

| trust this letter finds you well, and | hope your family is enjoying a wonderful start to the year. As we
look ahead to the upcoming academic year, | am writing to inform you about an important aspect of our

school — the tuition rates for the 2024-2025 academic year.

After careful consideration and a thorough evaluation of our school's financial health, it has been decided
that there will be a slight increase in tuition for the upcoming academic year. While we understand that
any increase can be a concern, | want to assure you that this decision was not made lightly, and it is

based on several factors.

Over the past year, our school has faced increased costs associated with maintaining and improving our
facilities, implementing educational enhancements, and providing competitive compensation for our
dedicated teaching staff. Additionally, inflationary pressures and the rising costs of essential resources

have contributed to the need for a modest adjustment in our tuition rates.

The new tuition rates are reflective of our commitment to maintaining the high-quality education and
nurturing environment that PFGA is known for. We remain dedicated to providing your child with an

exceptional educational experience that prepares them for success in an ever-evolving world.

| understand that financial considerations are significant for every family, and we want to emphasize our
commitment to working closely with families facing financial challenges. Our financial aid program will
continue to be available to support eligible families, and we encourage those who may need assistance to

reach out to our financial aid office.

Detailed information about the new tuition rates for the 2024-2025 academic year are listed below. If
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our school office, and we will be

more than happy to assist you.

Thank you for your continued trust and support as we work together to provide the best possible
educational experience for your child. We are excited about the opportunities that the upcoming

academic year holds for each student at PFGA.
Sincerely,

Nilma Osiecki

Principal
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2024-2025 TUITION, FEES AND OTHER
FAMILY COMMITMENTS

PRE-K TUITION

(Pre-K tuition is not discountable, either by multi-child discount or by financial assistance.)

5 full days $7,208
3 full days (M, W, F) $5,320
5 half days (8-11:30 am) $4,808
3 half days (M, W, F from 8-11:30 am) $3,845

KINDERGARTEN - 8" GRADE TUITION

One Child (K-8) $6,940 per family $6,940 or Ist child (K-8)

2 children (K-8) $12,150 per family $5,210 2nd child rate = $1,730 total savings
3 children (K-8) $15,950 per family $3,800 3rd child rate = $4,870 total savings
4 children (K-8) $19,750 per family $3,800 4th child rate = $8,010 total savings

FEES (Non-refundable)

Enrollment Fee (per Family) $200 per family (Billed immediately at the end of the FACTS
enrollment process) $100 discount is applied if enrollment is
completed on FACTS by | 1:59 pm on March 1, 2024. Absolutely no

extensions or exceptions will be made.

FACTS Mgmt. Annual Enrollment | $50 per family (billed in June of 2024; this is a non-refundable
Fee fee; waived if “Pay in full” payment plan is chosen and payment
is made, in full, by August |5, 2024)

Curriculum Resource Fee Pre-K - $125 per student (billed in July of 2024; this is a
non-refundable fee)

K-8 grade - $250 per student (billed in July of 2024; this is a
non-refundable fee) 8th grade graduation fee (TBD based on




actual cost) billed in fall and due in April)

FUNDRAISING FEE - Raffle tickets (Non-refundable)

Families with only one half-day
student

$200 fee = 20 tickets at $10 each (billed in July of 2024; this is
non-refundable)

Families with only two half-day
students

$400 fee = 40 tickets at $10 each (billed in July of 2024; this is
non-refundable)

Families with at least one full-day

student

$400 fee = 40 tickets at $10 each (billed in July of 2024; this is
non-refundable)

NOTE: Raffle tickets will be available to parents in late August, once the July fee payment
has been made via FACTS. and we are back in school parents can pick up their raffle
tickets from the school office and should sell them, keep the money, and turn in the sold
tickets, completed, prior to the first monthly money raffle in September of 2024. This
can be a 100% pass through cost if you sell all your tickets.

MANDATORY SERVICE HOURS (performed between April 31, 2024 - May |, 2025)

Families with only one half-day
student

10 hours (5 of which must be helping on a major fundraiser or
admissions event— Haunted House, Wolf Run, CSW Open
House, etc.)

Families with only two half-day
students

20 hours (5 of which must be helping on a major fundraiser or
admissions event— Haunted House, Wolf Run, CSW Open
House, etc.)

Families with at least one full-day
student

20 hours (5 of which must be helping on a major fundraiser or
admissions event— Haunted House, Wolf Run, CSW Open
House, etc.)

NOTE: Service hours short of the mandatory number will
be billed at $15 per hour on a May 2025 FACTS bill.
NOTE: Hours completed AFTER May | will apply toward

the 2025-2026 school year.

NOTE: PARENTS MUST LOG THEIR OWN HOURS IN ON THEIR trackitforward.com

ACCOUNT.
NOTE: The FACTS Grant and Aid Application will be open between January 27 and March |.
Awards will be made in May.



